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SCHOOL CROSSING PATROL
We have been advised by the Lincolnshire Road Safety Partnership that Mr Strickson,
our school crossing patrol attendant on Nowells Lane, has resigned. A replacement will
be sought but in the meantime please do ensure that you and your children take extra
care when crossing the road.

11™ November 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

I'm sure that you will join us in thanking Mr Strickson for helping to keep our school
community safe over such a long period of time and wish him a long and happy
retirement.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs S Buttress
Head of School



